
NOTES ON FORE "D" FOR SEPTEI:3SR 50th, 192i|

No.’s on Form "D"

1 & I4. The number of cases given for Toronto (9) includes 
four cases for which no Forms "B” are provided, as two 
of these cases are in part re-imbursements and the costs 
of the other two have been met by relatives of the de­
ceased.

The question of Markers is still under consideration, 
as the Trustees of the Prospect Cemetery, Toronto, where 
most of our interments take place, provide Markers for the 
lettering of which suitable arrangements will be made. The 
placing of Markers on graves outside Toronto is also re­
ceiving attention and will be dealt with in connection with 
the contemplated Provincial Movement. The Marker referred 
to in the Return is that erected by Robt. J. Reid, Under­
taker in Kingston, over the grave of J. B. Shea in the 
Cataraqui Cemetery and is according to Form A.A.A.

2 & 5

6 The enquiry as to Branches will be considered in 
relation to the proposal to form Committees in the various 
Municipalities, which, in our opinion, may prove a better 
method of carrying on the work of the Fund in the Province 
outside Toronto.

11 It is hoped that our proposed Provincial Appeal will 
materially increase the interest taken in the Fund by our 
members, particularly by the ladies. e have secured the 
support of a number of local Chapters of the I.O.D.F.
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